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Idaho Coalition for Community Schools Planning Grant

Homedale School District has been selected to receive a Community School Planning Grant
from the Idaho Coalition for Community Schools Collaborative Funders. Superintendent Sauer
and myself will be required to participate in four technical assistance sessions that will give
further guidance and support around the Community School Framework.

Pre-K Curriculum Selection

The early learning collaborative team met to review and discuss Pre-K curriculum options. We
all agreed that supporting our students with the current ELA curriculum K-12 is best for
students. We will be utilizing grant dollars to purchase Reading Wonders for the Pre-K program.



